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UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM
TO: Assistant Schools Division Superintendents, CID and SGOD Chiefs, Public
Schools District Supervisors, Elementary and Secondary School Heads, All
Others Concerned
FROM: CATHE P. TALAVERA, CESO V
SchoolsDivision Superintendent ?
SUBJECT: Corregendum to DM 159, s. 2020 Re: Presentation of School Learning Continuity
Plan and Division Unnumbered Memorandum UM 127, s. 2020
DATE : July 10, 2020

Due to equally important Regional activity, presentation of School Learning Continuity Plan will
be rescheduled from July 10, 2020 to July 13, 2020 following the schedule as stated in the previous

issuance.

Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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